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A word from Miss Trunchbull  
Well, what a Book Week it has been! Words can’t explain just how much fun we have 

had, so I will let photos do that for me instead. I would like to say the biggest 
thank you to our team and Mr Black, who all made this week possible! You are very 

appreciated and we are lucky to have you at KLS!   

I think we can all agree that Book Week was a huge success and has hopefully helped to inspire our 
children to enjoy the world of Roald Dahl and magic at its very best! We started off the week with 
a Teacher Play of the Enormous Crocodile, which was incredibly entertaining. We had an amazing visit 
from Alex Brychta, illustrator of the Biff and Chip books! Then we had Bedtime stories, which was 

a lovely, calm experience. And we ended our week with the KLS Wonka Bar, Golden Tickets, Willy 
Wonka, chocolate lollies, BFG Dream Jars and a very memorable story time with Mr and Mrs Twit. 
We do hope your children can tell you all about their experience this week—even if it just that Mr 

Twit was made to eat caterpillars and worms in his cookie! Enjoy our photos!  
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Book Week 2023 
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Please continue to share any proud moments 
with us. These are shared in celebration as-
sembly on a Friday and in this section of our 
weekly update.  
These can shared directly with Miss Harbridge 
via her email address:  
vharbridge@kfos.co.uk 

A huge well done to Hritivik and Hridhima’s 
for their amazing judo efforts leading to 
them being awarded a certificate for 
best performance! 
Keep it up, guys! 

A fantastic well done to Elsie 
for completing her stage 3 
at swimming this week. This 
means that she now starts 
stage 4 in the big main pool!   
  
Keep swimming, Elsie—this is 
great!  

Fantastic new—  Harrison's 
new football team won 
their first match on Sat-
urday, Harrison scored his 
first goal for them, and 
got man of the match too!  
 
This is great, Harrison! 

Beth took part in her first 
gymnastics competition with 
Spring Box and did really well 
to complete her floor rou-
tine in front of a big audi-
ence. She received a medal, a 
certificate and some flashing 
glow sticks for her efforts!  
Wow Beth!  

Elsie achieved a Snowdrop 
award and pin badge in 
First Ballet Modern and Tap 
class at Leanne Edwards 
School of Theatre Arts.  
We are very proud of you, 
Elsie! 



Spring Term Dates 

 
Tuesday 1st March – Owl Visit (KLS) 
Wednesday 2nd March – Owl Visit (KJS) 
Monday 28 February – Friday 4th March – World Book Week 
Tuesday 8th March – Friday 11th March – Year 6 Residential 
Friday 18th March – Year 4 Viking Day Workshop 
Tuesday 22nd March & Thursday 24th March—Parent’s Evening 
Friday 25th March – After School clubs finish 
Friday 25th March—Reception Mother’s Day Tea @ 2pm  
Monday 4th April – Monday 18th April – Easter Holidays 
 
Summer Term Dates 

Monday 9th May – Friday 13th May – Year 6 SATs 
Monday 9th May – Friday 13th May – Year 4 Bikeability 
Monday 16th May – Wednesday 18th May – Year 5 Residential 
Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June – Half Term 
Monday 6th June – Friday 10th June – KSI Phonics Screening check 
Friday 8th July – Inset Day 
Friday 22nd July– Last day of Summer Term 

Dates 2022-23 

All dates are kept up-to-date on the school website:  kfos.co.uk/news/calendar/  

 

https://kfos.co.uk/news/calendar/

